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Closing Out the 2020 School Year 

Dear Parents, 

 

I have gotten a number of questions in regard to how the end of the school year looks for students and 
parents.  This is that explanation. 
 

In the past, teachers made all assignments due by the Friday before the last week of school.  This allowed 

them to send home “end of the year” / “summer” packets with the students by the last day of school.  This 

year, because May 21st is the last day of the school year for students, and because we want to give you until 

that day to hand in any remaining packets, those packets will not be available to pick up until Wednesday, 

May 27th at the school.   

 

Any questions regarding specific assignments or expectations should be addressed with your child’s classroom 

teacher. 

 

We appreciate your hard work and patience during this difficult time, and wish you the very best for this 

summer.  As frustrating as 4th quarter was, our GFA students were still able to access significant instruction 

during this crisis.  I believe this is a testament to the resilience and character of our parents, students, teachers 

and staff.   

 

While this is the last week of school, the GFA staff will continue to be available to you over the summer. 

 

This is my last year at GFA.  It has been a privilege to work with you.  GFA has some of the best students, 

parents, teachers and staff I have ever met in my 30-year career in education.  I will miss you. 

 

Again, it was a privilege and pleasure to work with you this year. 

 

Best of Luck this Summer, 

 

 
 

David G. Dau 

Executive Director 

Good Foundations Academy 
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